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2025 FLOOD RELIEF APPEAL

The May 2025 sudden record flooding in NSW mid-north coast has caused 
immense hardship for our community. Many businesses and family homes 
have been inundated with thousands still isolated without food and power. 

Australian Chinese Charity Foundation (ACCF) wishes to extend our helping 
hand to those affected communities. We are raising a Flood Relief Appeal 
and the Salvation Army is chosen to be the beneficiary organization. At 
present, they are running 13 evacuation centres at Church Halls, Community 
Halls and Clubs at the flood affected areas providing emergency meals 
and essential supplies, financial and counselling support, coordination 
with government and different agencies such as Food Banks and SES. 
Gradually, they will be moving into assisting the recovery mode as families 
are starting to move back into their flood affected household as the rain 
eases off.  Apart from donating $50,000 from ACCF to Salvation Army, 



Hudson Chen KC*HS Memorial Grant also donate $10,000 to support 
the affected people in rebuilding their homes. We were grateful to all 
following organisations and individuals to participate in this Relief effort. 
In total, $71,000 was donated to Salvation Army.

•	 Australian	Chinese	Restauranteur	Association
•	 Hudson	Chen	KC*HS	Memorial	Grant
•	 Anne	Bi
•	 Urban	Stellar
•	 Coco	Zhou
•	 Cindy	Yeung
•	 Eileen	C	Liu
•	 YIHE	Construction
•	 Gloria	&	Henry	Cheung

A heartfelt thank you for the original donation of $50,000 from The 
Australian Chinese Restauranteur Association when they hosted their 
fund-raising charity dinner to celebrate 15th anniversary. ACCF was 
selected as the sole beneficiary for this charity event. in recognition of 
our partnership and support over the years. It was truly heartwarming to 
celebrate this special milestone together. The mission of Australian Chinese 
Restauranteur Association (ACRA) is “Sharing with heart, Giving with 
loved”. We appreciate their generous support. Together, we are helping 
build stronger, more connected communities.



RECENT ACHIEVEMENTS

The Australian Chinese Charity Foundation 
was honoured to attend The Australian Chinese 
Restauranteur Association 15th  anniversary 
charity dinner and was grateful to receive a 
Certificate of Appreciation.

As the Recipient of ACCF Community Project Grant 
2025, Chinese Bilingual Parkinson’s Support Group 
promotes health and wellbeing for Chinese-speaking 
individuals living with Parkinson’s disease. On 2 June 
2025 the Support Group hosted 20th anniversary 
celebration and invited Dr Michael Tse to share 
mental health coping strategies—all delivered in a 
culturally sensitive and accessible way.
We were grateful to receive a Certificate of 
Appreciation in recognition of our partnership and 
support over the years. It was truly heartwarming to 
celebrate this special milestone together.



INTERVIEW BY 2CR RADIO & 2AC RADIO

In the context of Australia’s multicultural society, the 
Australian Chinese Charity Foundation (ACCF) has 
been	committed	to	“To	Foster	Love,	Care	&	Harmony	in	
the Community “ since its establishment in 1990 and 
is committed to becoming a charitable platform that 
connects the community and serves the public. Our 
chairman Dr Michael Tse recently interviewed by 2CR 
Radio and 2AC Radio to share ACCF’s charity journey 
stories and its core values.

Dr Michael Tse mentioned that despite its name, the 
Australian Chinese Charity Foundation (ACCF) does not 
solely serve the Chinese community. He emphasized 
that ACCF offers assistance regardless of race or 
background, with a mission to support the well-being 
of all Australians. We aim to provide welfare services 
and financial assistance to people in need and to foster 
multiculturalism in the community.

SBS ELECTION EXCHANGE 
ACTIVITY

On behalf of ACCF, Dr. Michael Tse 
joined Election Exchange activity on 
April 24 to share views and concerns. 
SBS Election Exchanges are community-
based events where we invite and 
interview sitting MPs, local candidates, 
and community members.



FUNDS AND GRANTS UPDATES

Thank you note received from 2024-2025 Community 
Projects Grant recipient - Women’s and Girl’s Emergency 
Centre (NSW)



WE HAVE ALSO SUPPORTED OTHER CHARITY EVENTS 
AND ACTIVITIES AS BELOW

CanRevive 30th Anniversary 
Charity Dinner

Lions	Club	of	Sydney	Pacific	
30th Changeover Dinner 
and Congratulations to Ms 
Eugenia	Lieu	to	be	elected	as	
President again
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UPCOMING EVENT

The Australian Chinese Charity Foundation (ACCF) will hold its 

Annual General Meeting on 29 June 2025. During the meeting, a 

new Management Committee will be elected to continue leading 

ACCF on its 35-year journey of charitable service.

Details of 2024 ACCF Annual Report is on next page.



25 May 2025 

Dear Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

In our commitment to environmental sustainability and operational efficiency, the Australian 
Chinese Charity Foundation has decided to reduce the printing of hard copies for our 2024 
Annual Report and future reports.  

The report will be available for download on our website at https://accfnsw.org/
wp-content/uploads/2025/05/ACCFAnnualReport2024TAG-15May-compressed.pdf 
for your convenience. 

For those who prefer a hard copy, we are happy to provide one upon request. 

Please contact The Secretary at info@accfnsw.org and we will arrange to send you a copy. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support for our environmental initiatives. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michael Tse 

Michael Tse 
The Chairman 
Australian Chinese Charity Foundation 


